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The KB sidewalks were checked for ease of walking and that there were no shrubs or plant 

growth impeding the sidewalks.   Overall, there were only a few areas that need additional 

pruning in KB. 

 

The area in front of Seven Seas.  Some of the shrubs are trimmed but only to about 5.5 ft 

high.  Anyone taller cannot pass easily.  And the shrubs need to be cut back from the sidewalk as 

well.   Some areas are only for single file. 

 

There is one palm/ornamental grass around the Sun Seeker that needs trimming. 

 

A home/rental ’The Flop House’ at 435 Ft Fisher has 2 shrubs that need to be trimmed.  A palm 

to the side of the house and a shrub in front of the house. 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 


